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FLRA ANNOUNCES NEGOTIABILITY AND ARBITRATION TRAINING  

 

The Federal Labor Relations Authority (FLRA) announced today that it will be providing 1-day 

sessions of negotiability training, and separate 1-day sessions of arbitration training.  The training 

sessions are part of the FLRA’s ongoing efforts to inform the labor-management community about 

the processes and legal concepts involved in negotiability and arbitration cases.     

 

The negotiability-training sessions will be held on the following dates and times at the locations set 

forth below: 

 

San Francisco, CA - Negotiability Training  Washington, DC - Negotiability Training 

July 18, 2014      August 13, 2014 

9:00am – 4:00pm     9:00am – 4:00pm 

Phillip Burton Federal Building   FLRA 

2nd Floor, Arizona Room    2nd Floor Agenda Room 

450 Golden Gate Avenue    1400 K Street, NW 

San Francisco, CA 94102    Washington, DC 20005 
 

    Washington, DC - Negotiability Training 

    August 27, 2014 

    9:00 – 4:00pm 

    FLRA 

    2nd Floor Agenda Room 

    1400 K Street, NW 

    Washington, DC 20005 

 

The arbitration-training sessions will be held on the following dates and times at the location set 

forth below: 

 

Washington, DC - Arbitration Training  Washington, DC - Arbitration Training 

August 14, 2014     August 26, 2014 

9:00am – 4:00pm     9:00am – 4:00pm 

FLRA       FLRA 

2nd Floor Agenda Room    2nd Floor Agenda Room 

1400 K Street, NW     1400 K Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20005    Washington, DC 20005 

 

To register for the training sessions, contact the FLRA’s Case Intake and Publication Office at  

(202) 218-7740, or email your name, contact information, and requested training date to:  

TrainingRSVP@FLRA.gov.  Space is limited, and early registration is encouraged.   

 

The FLRA administers the labor-management relations program for 2.1 million non-Postal federal 

employees worldwide, approximately 1.2 million of whom are represented in 2,200 bargaining units.  

It is charged with providing leadership in establishing policies and guidance related to federal sector 

labor-management relations and with resolving disputes under, and ensuring compliance with, the 

Federal Service Labor-Management Relations Statute.  
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